NOTICE OF APPOINTMENT

ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE FALLBROOK REGIONAL HEALTH DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Board of Directors of the Fallbrook Regional Health District (District) will be considering the appointment of a new board member to represent Zone 5 of the District and serve the term expiring in December 2026.

The Board of Directors will consider the appointment of the new director at a Special meeting of the board scheduled for the week beginning, at the Fallbrook Regional Health District Administrative Office, 1st Floor Community Room located at 138 South Brandon Road, Fallbrook, California 92028. Applicants will be given notice of the date and time of the Special meeting.

Persons interested in being appointed must apply by letter to the Fallbrook Regional Health District, 138 South Brandon Road, Fallbrook, California 92028. Attention: Rachel Mason CEO, no later than 5:00 p.m. on March 18, 2024. Applications should state the applicant's qualifications and their reasons for wanting to serve on the board.

All applicants must be registered voters residing within the boundaries of Zone 5 Bonsall area the map is available on the District's website:

http://www.fallbrookhealth.org/structure
Please contact the San Diego County Registrar of Voters for more specifics of the actual boundary location.

Applicants must file a Fair Political Practices Act Disclosure Statement in accordance with the provisions of that Act and implementing regulations of the Fair Political Practices Commission. The Disclosure Statement must be filed at the District office prior to the appointment.

In accordance with Government Code section 1780(d)(1), this notice shall be posted in at least three conspicuous places within the District. In addition, this notice will be posted on the District website and published in a local newspaper.

Persons desiring additional information should contact Rachel Mason, CEO at (760) 731-9187.

DATED: February 14, 2024

Rachel Mason, CEO Fallbrook Regional Health District